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Note from the 2015 Executive Editor, Constantin Schreiber  
May 15, 2015. This article was first published at the original Current Issues in Education website, located at 

http://cie.asu.edu/articles/index.html. In 2009, CIE changed online platforms to deliver the journal at 

http://cie.asu.edu. The original CIE website was from then on only used as an archival repository for published 

articles prior to Volume 12. After the new CIE website moved to a different server in 2014, the original website and 

original article URLs could not be accessed anymore. Therefore, this article had to be repurposed into the published 

format you are viewing now.  

All content from the original publication has been preserved. No content edits occurred. Spelling, grammar, 

and mechanical errors that may be found were present in the original publication. In this case, the only information 

that was available about these “Editors’ Notes” was that they had been published as Volume 11, Issue 1 in 2009. No 

content could be retrieved in 2015 when the articles from the old CIE website were reformatted and made available 

online again. It is unclear as to whether the content was never published due to a mistake or whether it was simply 

lost. The CIE logo and publisher information in use at the time of the article’s original publication is unaltered. 

Please direct questions about this article’s repurposing to cie@asu.edu.  
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